17-002



March 16, 2017

Project 17-002

Dear Ms. Avery:

Please accept this letter as documentation of Vista Health System's strong opposition to the establishment of a "micro-hospital" in Crystal Lake.

I am unaware of any extenuating circumstances that would justify the construction of a micro-hospital, and, I am fearful that approval of the project would set a precedent leading to the subsequent approval of other similar micro-hospitals.

Please convey this letter to the members of your Board.

Daily Moter

Thank you.

Barbara J. Martin

President & CEO

Vista Health System

RECEIVED

MAR 2 1 2017

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD